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Organisation Details                                         Project Details 

                     

 

 
Name: Peter Pan Nursery 
 
Address: The Bungalow, 
North Crescent, Sherburn in Elmet 
North Yorkshire 
 
Postcode: LS25 6DD 

 
Project Title / Description: Charity Shop Refurbishment – To develop a more 
community friendly charity shop, to offer a space for local groups to meet and to 
hold events for the community, such as craft lessons and other events. 
 
Contact Name: Kay Smith  Tel: 01977 681863 

 

Grant Awarded: £2500 

 

Date Awarded: 5th September 2017 



 
 

IMPACT REPORT FOR PERIOD 05/09/17 TO 07/02/18 (so far) 

                         

Q1 In no more than 500 words please outline the key outcomes of your project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Q2 In no more than 500 words please demonstrate how the project has met the Community Development Plan objectives 

that were identified in the original application for funding.  

 

 

 

 

 

To create a safe, clean environment in our charity shop, somewhere people would feel welcome and want to spend time.  We wanted to 

maximise the space we have in our shop to enable us to create a venue that could be used more by the community.  We wanted to offer craft 

classes, offer a space free of charge for local groups to meet (e.g. knit & natter, book clubs etc), offer other events such as psychic nights, 

pamper nights, late night shopping etc.  To create more voluntary opportunities. 

So far we have only completed the refurbishment of one of our downstairs showrooms.  We’re awaiting further dates to complete the rest of the 

work from our shop fitter who is fitting us around his other jobs due to not really making much on our job.  The refurbished room looks fabulous, 

clean, fresh and modern.  We’ve managed to put twice as much stock out (clothing) so our takings have gone up.  We’ve had fantastic feedback 

from customers and volunteers.  Although our project is not fully complete, we have already held a couple of craft classes.  Debbie Todd of Angels 

& Butterflies in Garforth has held some Halloween and Christmas craft classes for both children and adults.  They were very well attended.  We 

now have a list of dates and further classes moving forward.  In addition we are planning to hold a psychic night and a pamper evening, dates are 

to be confirmed. 



 
 

 

Q3 In no more than 250 words please give details of any additional benefits or objectives that the project has met that 

were not anticipated/ outlined in the original application for funding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any other comments on the project and its success: 
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We have been awarded £1000 from Selby District Council to refurbish the toilet area, this will then be open to the public to use when the shop is 

open.  We hope this will draw in new visitors to the shop. 

I have really struggled to get quotes for the work, despite chasing 3 other builders/shop fitters who came to quote for the work, none have 

returned quotes and others wouldn’t even look.  I did tell them what our other quote was and so they probably realised there wasn’t much of a 

profit margin.   I was aware we needed to get on with the work, so we have had to go with our original quote. 
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